
 

 

8th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. If you are a recipient of this letter, your child will be 
changing tutor groups in the next academic year. I am writing to inform you of some 
important changes that will be taking place next year regarding the tutor groups for 
students who will be entering Year 8. These changes are being made to ensure we can 
provide the best standard of education, particularly in modern foreign languages, now that 
students will be studying either Spanish or Mandarin exclusively. 
 
Students are to be re-grouped in all subjects for September, so these changes are made to 
coincide with the new academic year. 
 
We have carefully considered these changes to minimise disruption and ensure a smooth 
transition for the students. Please be assured that your child’s wellbeing and educational 
experience remain our top priority, and we have put a lot of thought into this decision. If 
you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mr Mason, Head of Year 7. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as 
we make these necessary adjustments to better support our students’ language learning 
journeys. 
 
Students will be informed of their new tutor group before the end of the summer term. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr A Brown 
Assistant Headteacher  


